
 

 

 

 

22nd April 2020  

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

I would like to update Year 9 Parents/Guardians whose daughters had planned to travel to Paris in May. 

We continue to work with the Insurance Company and the Commission for Aviation Regulation to try 

to secure partial or full refunds for the Year 9 Paris Trip. 

The Commission have informed us that they allow 60 days for claims to be submitted after the company 

goes out of business and only after that period do they consider the claims. 

We have received no further update from the Insurance Company but we are in regular contact with 

them. 

We thank you for your continued patience in this matter. 

This will be a lengthy process and we may not know anything more for a few months. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Miss D Crawley  

Principal 


